
 
 

SIBLING DISCOUNT NOW ON OFFER AT CODE CAMP!!  

Please email amy@codecamp.co.uk for more information 

 

We are very excited to be hosting one of the UK's first coding camps at Our Lady of Peace 

Primary School this summer! 

Code Camp is now a global movement, having taught over 35,000 Australian children how to 

code in the past 5 years. For three fun-filled days during the summer holidays, the children 

will be problem-solving, creating apps and improving their computational thinking in a fun 

and engaging way, ready to take on the digital world of the future. Every child will create their 

own app to take away with them at the end of the program! 

Code Camp have been sponsored by HP, and won numerous awards as they've grown to 

inspire the next generation of tech superstars. 

Our Lady of Peace School is one of the first in the UK to adopt this cutting edge technology 

training. If you would like your child to be part of this incredible learning experience, please 

go to ww.codecamp.co.uk/ourladyofpeace or contact hello@codecamp.co.uk. 

 

**Early bird discount on offer until end of June** 

 

BOOK TODAY AND HELP YOUR CHILD BECOME A CODING SUPERSTAR! 
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